
Undergraduate Student-Faculty Research Program (UGR)- Decision

Irwin, Jennifer <jirwin@pace.edu>
Fri 7/14/2017 1:26 PM
To:​Mojica, Elmer-Rico <emojica@pace.edu>;​Nolan, Tyler J. <tn16084n@pace.edu>​
Cc:​success <success@pace.edu>​

Dear Dr. Elmer-Rico E. Mojica and and Mr. Tyler Nolan,

Congratulations!  You have been selected for the Provost’s Undergraduate Research Program for the
2017-2018 academic year.  **You will be receiving a link from Adobe Sign to your Pace email, which
contains your UGR acceptance form.** Please provide both e-signatures. Your e-signatures will be
automatically sent to us, but you also have the option of downloading a signed copy of the document
for your records as well.  Alternatively, you can return a signed copy of this letter to the Office for
Student Success, room Y-21 of One Pace Plaza, to indicate your acceptance of the award and your
understanding of the terms. (You can also provide hand signatures and scan or take a photo of the
form, and send it to success@pace.edu if you prefer.) All signatures are due Monday, September 4,
2017. You will also be receiving specific logistical information including important dates for the program.
 
Additionally, I’d like to share information on two very exciting programs!
 

As a Pace student, you have exclusive access to a robust network of alumni who are eager and
willing to connect with you and offer their expertise in helping you be successful personally and
professionally. The Alumni-Student Mentoring Program is a unique opportunity for you to form
meaningful and lasting relationships with alumni who are passionate about helping students like
you discover and explore opportunities beyond the campus walls. As a program participant, you’ll
work with a mentor of your choosing to assist you with academic guidance, networking, career
advice, and personal development. Mentoring can take many forms. Whether you want to
connect once over coffee or video chat, or prefer to establish a deeper long-term mentoring
connection—Pace has you covered! Opportunities to interact with alumni mentors will include
activities such as virtual chats, in-person discussions, on-campus mixers, roundtables, and
workshops. Please contact Mr. Dana Burr, Director of Alumni Relations, at dburr2@pace.edu for
more information.

Also, there is an opportunity for an external research funding through the Sigma Xi Grants-in-Aid
of Research (GIAR), where students pursuing a research project can receive up to $1000 to
purchase equipment, supplies, fund travel to the research site, etc. There are two deadlines per
year, October 1 and March 15th. For more information, please visit
https://www.sigmaxi.org/programs/grants-in-aid .

 
We are excited about your participation!  If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact
me. 
 
Best,
 
Jenny Irwin
Director, Office for Student Success
 
Pace University | One Pace Plaza; Y-21 | New York, NY 10038
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